NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village Council of the Village of Middleville
will hold a public hearing on July 14, 2020, at or after 7:00 p.m. at the Middleville Village
Hall, 100 East Main Street, Middleville, Michigan, on the application of Euro-Lighting
Designs Inc., for the establishment of an Industrial Development District under the
provisions of Act 198 of the Public Acts of Michigan of 1974, as amended (“Act 198”) for
certain real Property located at 945 Grand Rapids Street within the Village and legally
described as follows:

Lot 5 within the Plat of Middleville Industrial Park [Liber 552, Page 550],
Village of Middleville, Barry County, Michigan (Permanent Parcel No. 41-
126-001-00).

Following the public hearing, the Village Council may consider a resolution to establish
the requested Industrial Development District under the terms of Act 198.

All interested persons may attend the public hearing and comment on the requested
establishment of the Industrial Development District. Written comments may be submitted
to the Village office, to the attention of the Village Manager, at the above-stated address,
up to the time of the public hearing.

Posted: June 25, 2020

Glorimar Ayala
Village Clerk



